
 

 

 

 

CLUBS – Before, Lunchtime, After School 

Children will have taken home the club sign up sheets yesterday. Please spend time talking 

through which clubs they might would like to try and get into. Forms need to be returned by 

Tuesday 14th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10.01.25 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 16 

LUNCH MENU/CENSUS DAY – Next Thursday 

Thursday 16th January is our School Census Day. Part of the requirements for this means that we have 

to record the number of children who order a school meal on this day.  

Some of our funding is based on the number of children who order a meal that day. 

Therefore, we are appealing for as many children as possible to order a school meal next 

Thursday, to ensure that the school receives the maximum funding possible going forward. 

We are putting on a special Pizza and Hot Dog Day menu for this day to hopefully 

encourage full participation. 

Please support us with this as the more children that order a dinner on Thursday 16th January, the 

more funding the school receives. Hopefully all the children will enjoy the special menu that is on offer. 

 

 

SVPS Headlines 



 

Spring Term P.E. & Forest School Timetable 

Day AM PM 

Monday  Y2 P.E.  
 

Tuesday  Y2 Forest School – See letter emailed and sent home 
 
Y5 P.E/Swimming – see letter emailed  
 
Y1 P.E. 

Wednesday  Rec Forest School – See letter emailed and sent home 
 
Y6 P.E 

Thursday  Y1 Forest School – See letter emailed and sent home 
 
Y3 P.E. 
 

Friday Rec P.E. Y4 P.E. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wychwood Festival 

Book a weekend ticket through our link and the FOSVPS get 10% donated back: 

https://go.kaboodle.co.uk/Wychwood-25-FSVPS 

 

https://go.kaboodle.co.uk/Wychwood-25-FSVPS


 

Gate/Classroom/Drop & Go 

Timings 

Drop & Go = 8:30am [Side entrance, £1] 

Red Gates = 8:40am 

Classroom Doors = 8:45am 

ONE WAY SYSTEM IN PLACE FOR 

ALL PARENTS COLLECTING A 

JUNIOR CHILD. 

Thank you to all those who are now 

using it…it makes a huge difference the 

bottle neck outside Year 3. 


